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Please do not allow thus to happen. This is not the answer. There are so many 

vacated warehouses in downtown now, turn those in to section 8 housing or shelters. 

The fires, litter and other destruction caused by camping needs to end. The 

discarded needles and attacks, needs to end. 100% oppose this bill. So many better 

solutions are available 

 


